
  

Resignation of the Supervisory Board

05 maggio 2025

The Supervisory Board resigned at the conclusion of the Annual General Meeting held on May 2, 2025. The
Management Board will now, together with the new majority shareholder CERTINA, promptly initiate the
court appointment process for the successors.


